
CORRESPONDENCE 
3/11/2025 

Antonia Hover_ DOCUMENT NO. 01495-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 4:01 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 3:36 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: PSC Contact Form 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 9:41 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FLUS> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 8:03 AM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>: frenchn98@Rmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Niki French 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 8507239628 
Secondary Phone: 8507239628 
Email Address: ffenchn98@gmail.com 
Response requested? yes 
Comments: 

Florida power and light does not need another increase. Consumers don’t have a choice in electric companies in 
the panhandle and the rates are already out of hand. People are struggling to keep power on and they waste 
thousands to produce unnecessary television commercials. Another rate increase in insanity. Especially being it 
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would be the highest in US history. Please do not approve of yet another rate hike when consumers in the NW 
Florida panhandle are already struggling. We can’t handle 800.00 electric bills. 


